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From: Jean Jones <jeanmjones@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 3:56 PM 
To: Furr, David <david.furr@psncuc.nc.gov> 
Subject: [External] Aqua NC Request for Increase 
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious 
email as an attachment to report.spam@nc.gov<mailto:report.spam@nc.gov> 
 
 
Please see below what I have written to Joshua Stein. 
>> 
>> Mr. Stein, 
>> I live in Hampstead, North Carolina, in the Castle Bay community and Aqua NC provides our water 
and septic. The rates are around $110 per month and jump to approximately over $160 per month when 
using the irrigation system. In addition, the water quality is not drinkable, causing us to need an 
additional water filtration system. The taste is not acceptable, but more importantly, it contains many 
contaminants, including carcinogens. 
>> 
>> Due to the issues listed above, I strongly protest any increase that Aqua is pursuing. I appreciate all 
you can do to resist and deny their request. Thank you! 
>> Jean Jones 
>> 
>> Sent from my iPhone 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
________________________________ 
 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law 
and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official. 
 


